
Carle Foundation Hospital's psychiatry residency program graduated its first full class in June 
2021.  We are located in Urbana, Illinois, near the University of Illinois at Urbana Champaign.  
Our residents rotate across several different hospital systems, including a VA hospital.  
Residents start an outpatient experience at the beginning of PGY2 with their own individual 
psychotherapy patients.   Our residents also work closely with our new medical school, the 
Carle Illinois College of Medicine.  Our program is young, but offers a unique clinical curriculum 
and a great place to learn and live.   


